
  Well it has been a busy and good last two days.  After work yesterday, I headed to church. 
I ran sound for Cameron & Rachel Denny’s wedding rehearsal.  It went well.  Then everyone
headed over to the Cutting Board for the rehearsal dinner.  It was good with lots of good
stories and conversations.  Today I got up, had some quiet time and relaxed.  It got dressed
and ready.  I headed over to the church.  The church was pack and the service was
beautiful.  I really enjoyed getting to serve the Denny & Porter families.  During the
reception, I got to talk with a lot of people I have not seen in a while.  It has been a great
day.   Congratulations to Cameron & Rachel.
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